15 November 2010

JOINT VENTURE COMPANIES RESULTS FOR 3Q10

Cabcharge Australia Limited (“Cabcharge”), today announced the third quarter 2010 results
of its joint venture entities — ComfortDelGro Cabcharge Pty Ltd (“CDC") and CityFleet Group.

The results for CDC for the third quarter ended 30 September 2010 were as follows:

e Turnover of $78.3m, which represents an increase of 18.5% equating to $12.2m over the
same quarter ended 30 September 2009.

e Increased EBIT of $15.2m up by $6.8m or 80.5% over the same quarter ended 30
September 2009

CityFleet Group provides Taxi Services in a number of major cities in the United Kingdom.

The results for the UK operations for the third quarter ended 30 September 2010 were as
follows:

e Turnover of $A29.9m which represents a decrease of $A0.8m from the same quarter
ended 30 September 2009.

e EBIT of $A1.7m which represents an increase of $A0.2m from the same quarter ended
30 September 2009.

Executive Chairman of Cabcharge, Mr. Reg Kermode attributed the increase of the CDC
results to growth in route services.

Mr. Kermode said “the UK operation continues to remain profitable but materially impacted
by the currency translation of the strengthening Australian Dollar.”

ComfortDelGro Corporation Limited’s overall results for the third quarter ended
30 September 2010 can be viewed by visiting the website of comfortdelgro.com.
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